From: Sheehy, John

Sent: 25 February 2021 13:31

To: Planning

Cc: Francesca R

Subject: RE: Re planning application Tobin Close NW33DY
Colleagues,

Please upload the objection below against the following applications:
2021/0162/P —no. 9

2021/0269/NEW - no.10

2021/0163/P - no. 11

2021/0328/P no. 12

2021/0161/P — no. 13

2021/0270/NEW - no. 14

Dear Francesca Roach, you mention 8 Tobin Close below, however I'm not aware of an
application to this property and have not found one on our system.

Regards,

John Sheehy
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5649

flin]E]s

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Francesca R

Sent: 24 February 2021 20:49

To: Sheehy, John <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re planning application Tobin Close NW33DY

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Sheehy,



I wish to object to the planning application of numbers 8-14 TOBIN CLOSE, NW3 3DY on the following
grounds:

- the building of an additional floor will block natural light to my property on a massive scale and
consequently have a negative impact on my quality of life, mental health and that of my family.

- the additional storeys will impinge on my right to privacy by overlooking my front room, bedroom,
bathroom and garden.

- T have recently built a wildlife garden with a pond and fear the reduction of natural light will be
detrimental to my attempt to promote wildlife in the urban environment,

Thank you for your consideration,
Yours sincerely,
F.Roach



